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To:

From:
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Subjects:

Assistant Schools Division Superintendent

Chief Education Supervisor - SGOD

Chief Education Supervisor — CID

Education Program Supervisors

Public Schools Division Supervisors

Public and Private Elementary and Secondary School Heads
All others Concerned

Office of the Schools Division Superintendent

August 2, 2018

A. PREVENTIVE DRUG EDUCATION PROGRAM POLICY FOR CURRICULUM
AND INSTRUCTION

B. IMPLEMENTATION OF THE DETAILED LESSON PLAN ON PREVENTIVE
DRUG EDUCATION

For the information and guidance of all concerned, attached are copies of DepEd Order
No. 030, s. 2018 dated July 12, 2018 with the subject. PREVENTIVE DRUG EDUCATION
PROGRAM _POLICY FOR CURRICULUM AND INSTRUCTION and DepEd
Memorandum No. 120, s. 2018 with the subject IMPLEMENTATION OF THE DETAILED

LESSON PLAN ON PREVENTIVE DRUG EDUCATION in support of the National Drug

Education Program.

The Department of Education has been a strong advocate of demand reduction of
dangerous substances and educating about health and social consequences of drug
abuse. The DepEd issued the Detailed Lesson Plan (DLPs) on the Preventive Drug
Education Program, which may be downloaded through the given website. All elementary
and secondary schools are encouraged to deliver DLPs for school year 2018 - 2019 on the
schedule indicated in Enclosure No. 1.

For more information and guidance, please read enclosures therein for your awareness.

Immediate dissemination of and strict compliance with the DepEd Order and the DepEd
Memorandum are directed.

LORNA UGAYONG, PhD’, CESO VI

Schooiw&ﬁ Superintendent |
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